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Mr. Jeff Browne CE 
 
Re: KXJZ 
 
Dear Mr. Browne, 
   
 
 The addition of the 1 5/8” Heliax transmission line that will feed the 
KXJZ antenna and will be tucked behind the back leg of the tower that 
passes through the aperture of the KQEI directional antenna will have no 
adverse effect on the KQEI directional antenna pattern.   
 
If you need anything else, do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Dan Dowdle 
ERI Test Range Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


